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July/August 2016 
 

A-3 Region Newsletter 
 

 

Welcome.  

A-3 region newsletter is back. Thank you to Nancye Johnson 
Claypool, Nary Martin, and Kim Ash for all of your 
encouragement in getting this up and running. 

 I will be publishing the newsletter every 3 months.  This first 
newsletter will combine July/ August. The next one will not 
come out till November. Please get your stories and pictures 
to me.  I may not be able to use everyone’s submissions but I 
will do what I can. It will be on a first come first served basis. 
Please send all submissions to rubberboots71@hotmail.com. 
With this being the 1st newsletter it will be small but you can 
bet the next one will be more packed. 

For those of you who do not know me I am Brian Hughes.  I 
have been with NAME for going on 2 years.  I live in Newark, 
OH. I am a current member and the President of the 
Columbus Miniature Society. I enjoy making and learning 
about miniatures, but what I enjoy the most is promoting 
miniature shows and activities. Several of you see me 
promoting on our Columbus Miniature Society, Ohio NAME 
News Facebook page, as well as on the NAME page. I want 
to thank all the NAME members who have welcomed me and 
I look forward to meeting many of you at shows and hopefully 
one day a House Party or Convention. 

Knee deep in mini’s and loving it. 

 

Brian Hughes/  Newsletter Editor 
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  Upcoming Events 

 

August 12th-13th 3 Blind Mice Show, Dayton, OH. More information 
at www.3blindmice.com/dayton. 

 

September 10th Tiny Treasures Sale, Columbus, OH.  Is sponsored by 
It’s a Miniatures Life and the Columbus Miniature Society. More 
news to follow. Please check on our Facebook page or check out 
our website at www.columbusminiaturesociety.org. 

 

October 15th Cleveland Miniaturia Society, Cleveland OH. The 
theme for this show is America the Beautiful and Made in the USA. 
More info at www.clevelandminiaturiasociety.org. 

 

October 22th Annual Louisville Miniature Club Miniatures & 
Dollhouse show, Louisville, KY. 10:00 a.m. – 5:00 p.m. at the 
Bluegrass Christian Church (4100 Shelbyville Rd. Louisville, KY) in the 
activities bldg. Free Parking. Adults 4.00, Seniors 3.00, Children 8 
and older 2.00, and kids under 8 are free with an adult. More 
information please check out their Facebook page at 
https://www.facebook.com/Louisville-Miniature-Club-
311721955553475/?fref=ts. 

October 1, 2016 NAME day’s events around the world with 
October being National Dollhouse and miniatures month. See 
www.miniatures.org for more information or check out our website 
for A-3 at  

November 19th Columbus Miniature Society hosts its 30th annual 
show. The theme will be castles. If you need more information find 
us on our website at www.columbusminiaturesociety.org. 
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A-3 Regional Coordinator and the State Representatives 

 

• Regional Coordinator 
o Nancye Johnson 

Claypool  - Louisville, KY 
(502) 714-8559  

• Welcome Chair - Ohio 
o Kris Dunlap 

• Welcome Chair  
o Carol Hudson - Bremen, 

IN  
(304) 525-3905 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  State Representatives 

• Indiana 
o Cindy McDaniel - 

Pendleton, IN  
(465) 778-3074 

• Kentucky 
o Contact your 

Regional Coordinator 
• Michigan 

o Vicki Dukes 
Grand Ledge MI  
(517) 281-7760  

• Ohio 
o Mary Martin - 

Smithville, OH 
Cell Phone 330-201-
4269 

• West Virginia - Western 
o Contact your regional 

Coordinator. 

•  
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What I would like from you and your clubs: 

 

 

Basics on your club, ie if you are an open group, a website, blue ribbon 
groups, any and all pics you feel free to have shared in our newsletter and on our 
website and a brief description of who is in the pictures and what project working on. 

Club activities. 

 How long has your club been together and how long chartered through 
NAME? 

 Current club contact information. 

 Anniversaries with NAME. 

 In memory of a club member who has passed on. 

 If you have a Face Book. 

 If you have a website. 

 

 

Thank you and I look forward to working with everyone and NAME. 

 

See you in the November/December issue. 

 

Also keep an eye out for our new A-3 website. Check it out at 
www.a3regionname.com  

It should be up and running soon. If not keep an eye out for it. 


